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Attention: Manwella Hawell 
manwella.hawell@dpie.nsw.gov.au 
 
Our Ref: EBA22-00115 
 
Dear Manwella 
 
LOT/DP: Lot 233 DP 551260 

 
ADDRESS: 27 Tiral Street Charlestown 
 

Thank you for your invitation on 22 November 2022 providing Subsidence Advisory the 
opportunity to provide advice on the Uniting Charlestown proposal. 
 
Subsidence Advisory has granted approval of the proposal under section 22 of the Coal 
Mine Subsidence Compensation Act 2017 subject to conditions outlined in our Notice of 
Determination dated 12 July 2022, our ref: TBA21-04297. 
 
The conditions in our Notice of Determination dated 12 July 2022 are considered to remain 
appropriate for the proposal. 
 

If you would like more information, please contact me on (02) 4908 4300 or 
subsidencedevelopment@customerservice.nsw.gov.au. 

Kind Regards 
 

 
 
Shane McDonald 
Senior Risk Engineer 
 
11 January 2023 
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